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EFFECTIVE FRIDAY, MAY 1, 2015

Principal’s building at 711 High St.
will begin a two-year renovation on
Friday, May 1, 2015.

DART bus stops 655 and 1695

will be closed during this construction.
No other stops will change. Please use
the alternate bus stops listed below.

If you previously Please use
used stop: this stop:

655 650
(Routes 5, 16, 92 and The LINK)
1695 1696

(Routes 14, 51, 91, 93, 94, 95 & 96)
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To plan your DART trip or get next DART bus information, use MyDART tools are available
at ridedart.com or call Customer Service at 515-283-8100.

515-283-8100

ridedart.com

dart

Ride for a Reason



